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Having moved here from another state I was delighted to find that voting was all done 

by mail.  So much easier and clearly a better way to keep track of the ballots 

submitted.  To go back to the old ways of submitting ballots is like going back to the 

dark ages.  The work done to ensure that every citizen has the right and an 

accessible way to vote is part of what makes America (and Oregon) Great. 


